
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/20/2016 11:53:43 AM
Subject: Rep. Justin Bamberg

I need to get with y'all to try and fix this. We need a plan. Bamberg County's unemployment rate 
dropped to 8.4%, lowest it's seen since May 2007. BUT we still have the HIGHEST unemployment 
rate in the state. That's a shame given the fact that both Governor Haley and I grew up there.

Jobless rates hit new low 
http://thetandd.com/news/local/article_eaec6332-1f3a-5691-97a7-a384640988b6.html
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